
 

 

STAFF REPORT – CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

December 15, 2022 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Bridget Dory, City Clerk 

PREPARER: Bridget Dory, City Clerk 

DATE: December 07, 2022 

TITLE: Consider Council Member Assignments to Regional Boards, Committees, and 

Commissions, and as Liaisons for 2023. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Council: 

1) Review the Council Members’ Board and Committee Assignments to determine whether 

to continue City Council representation on the boards/committees/commissions; and 

2) Make appointments for 2023. 

 

INTRODUCTION: 

Annually, the City Council reviews the list of regional boards, commissions, committees and liaison 

appointments to determine if the Council wishes to continue sending representatives.  The 

representatives are responsible for attending meetings, providing necessary information, and 

reporting back to the Council.  All recommendations made by the Council’s liaison to the 

organization represent direction from the majority of the City Council, not the liaison. 

 

DISCUSSION: 

With the election of an incumbent and one new City Council Member, representative assignments 

will need to be adjusted.  The selection is based on Council Member availability, experience, 

interest, and time served on the City Council.  Attached to this staff report is the most recent list of 

appointments. 

BUDGET/FISCAL IMPACT: 

None with this action. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Committee Commission Liaison Appointments 2022 (PDF) 


